
 
 
 
July 26, 2012 
 
Welcome Back: 
 
I would like to welcome you back for the 2012-13 school year. I hope you have all had a nice 
summer break and found time to do some vacationing, relax and enjoy family time. The 
ALC was a busy place this summer. Two sessions of summer program was available for 
students, and we had a number of students take advantage of this opportunity. John and 
Jerry have been busy making sure all rooms are in tip top shape upon your return. Thanks to 
John and Jerry for the great job. Sheila has also been busy making sure all orders and 
supplies are ready for you. 
 
I would like to welcome back all our returning staff and a special warm welcome to our new 
staff. Elaine Harries will be teaching Special Education at both the ALC and High School. 
Amy Moeller who has worked with Curriculum and Staff Development will be with us 
teaching a section of Language Arts during 2nd block. Our Promise Fellow this year is 
Simone Greenleaf.  
 
The schedule for teacher workshop week is as follows. 
 
Wednesday August 22, 2012:  
New Licensed Staff Workshop 
 
Tuesday August 28, 2012: 
7:45-9:45 Staff Meeting in Conference Room 
9:45-3:45 Teacher Work time and lunch 
 
Wednesday August 29, 2012: 
7:45-9:45 District Staff Development 
9:45-3:45 Teacher work time and lunch 
 
Thursday August 30, 2012: 
7:45-3:45  Building Staff Development and lunch 
 
Friday August 31, 2012: 
Non work day 
 
September 4, 2012: 
First Day of School 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
Pat Parlin 
 


